
Dear Friends,

We’ve made it to the end of
term three! I hope the school
holidays contain some rest
and relaxation for all of you.

FOTV, along with our
fabulous LLV staff,
encourage you to purchase
your GALA tickets NOW!

Lisa
www.fotv.org.au
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President - FOTV  

VOICE OF THE VILLAGE

This poster details what your
ticket will give you - we’ve
come up with a really
spectacular night for you all
and if you book before 30
September, you get it all for
the Earlybird price of $100! 

Finally, a special mention to
our Year 12 students, who
were farewelled so lovingly
by the whole school on
Wednesday. We at FOTV
provided a special mocktail
at their Graduation Dinner -
our way of showing our
support for these excellent
Villagers as they take this
momentous step into
adulthood. Congratulations
to all the Year 12s, their
families and teachers! 

https://bit.ly/FOTV2022GALA



FOTV were proud to once again
present a Welcome Mocktail for the

Year 12 Graduation Dinner. These
delicious creations were enjoyed by
the students, their families and LLV
staff before the Dinner commenced.



Thank you to these excellent Friends
for organising, serving and cleaning

up on the night:



Sharon Walker
Danya Webb
Verena Conti

Tamara Murrell
Helen Gaskin 

going, going LIVE
 11 October!

www.fotv.org.au
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There are SO many brilliant items to bid on, some donated by
our own generous Villagers and some donated by some great
local businesses. Get in quick to bid on your favourite! All funds
raised go to FOTV and our support of Lindfield Learning Village. 

YEAR 12
Wednesday 21 September 2022

http://32auctions.com/fotv2022



PICNICPICNICPICNIC
ALERT!ALERT!ALERT!

LLV CARPOOLLLV CARPOOL
PROGRAMPROGRAM
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Extending School Hours
- Take The Survey 

Do you think the current school
day matches the needs of
parents/carers in the 21st century? 

The NSW Department of Education
is asking NSW public school
parents and carers to participate
in a survey which will be open until
Friday 5 October 2022.

To find out more and to take part
in this survey, please use the
following link:

https://bit.ly/FOTV22-ESH

3-6 Hub students
Year 7-12 students 

LLV have launched a new carpool
website to encourage students to car
share to and from the school. The
purpose of the carpool website is to
create LLV connections that may not
currently be known to improve your
travel options. Parents will be
matched with other families based on
their home address and days
available to car share. 

Did you know carpooling two return
trips to/from LLV on average could
save 2.24L of fuel, prevent 5.16kg of
CO2 being produced and save $3.94
in costs?

Parents and carers can create a
membership on behalf of students by
selecting from 2 different year groups:

All carpool groups are confidential and
exclusive to LLV.

Sign up: https://bit.ly/CARPOOL22
(Please check your junk mail for
confirmation of sign up)

Step by step guides are included
here: https://bit.ly/LLVCARPOOL
 
Our School Travel Coordinator will be
at LLV in Term 4 for the parent coffee
morning to provide further information.
 
For any questions / feedback please email
lindfieldlearningvillage@det.nsw.edu.au

Come join us!
  https://bit.ly/FOTV-BIZ

Spring holiday camps for your soccer kids filling up fast - Coach
Brendan Dalton is beloved by many local families.. click on the link and
book your footballers in now!

https://bit.ly/FOTV22-SOCAMP

FIRSTFIRST
DAY OF T4DAY OF T4
MON 10 OCTMON 10 OCT

Unusually, there is no Staff
Development Day at the
beginning of Term 4, so all
students return to the
Village on Monday 10
October!

FOTV BUSINESSFOTV BUSINESS
DIRECTORYDIRECTORY

Save The Date

mailto:lindfieldlearningvillage@det.nsw.edu.au
https://www.evergreensoccer.com.au/product/holiday-camp/
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our wonderful
EVENT PARTNERS

SILVER PARTNERS

GOLD PARTNER

KISSKISS
& DROP& DROP

10 KM ONLY & ALWAYS - no
exceptions

NO mobile phones should be used at
any time

When you are busy waving to your
child, your eyes are not where they
should be - on the road

ALWAYS go to the very front of the
car spaces, even if you think there is
not much traffic behind you

Whenever possible, children should
be able to get themselves out of the
car on the left hand side. Please be as
organised as you can to maximise
efficiency
     

A reminder of the rules!
Let’s keep our kids safe 


